
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 3:41:03 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:19 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
G Wilson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This application should be denied. Our province ( is the worst for having the consumer pay such
ridiculous overpriced rates for electricity. We are presently paying too much for the electricity usage and
I do not see any concrete evidence why there is a need for further increases.

-- Attachment --
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